
From: Aranda, James M.
To: Elliott, Laurie; Perez, James
Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Webb, Robert L.; Sanchez, Nicole A.
Subject: The Pearl Central and 16th
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 9:48:54 AM
Importance: High

Laurie,
Good morning! I hope this message finds you in great health and spirits. I hope you are doing well. I

wanted to connect regarding Jay Rembe’s “the Pearl” mixed-use project at Central and 16th Street.
Last time we discussed this proposed case, I believe you mentioned that you made yourself an alert
to give me a heads up once a Budling Permit application for the project is submitted.
 
Can you please also alert Jay Rodenbeck, Robert Webb, and Michael Vos? This will ensure more than
one staff member is aware of the submittal and will allow us to notify surrounding neighbors of the
submittal in a timely manner.
 
Much Thanks!
 
JMA
 

 
JAMES M. ARANDA, MCRP
deputy director + zeo
urban design & development division
o: 505-924-3361
e:jmaranda@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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